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Dear Cañada Community,
 
Starting on Monday, March 7, the Cañada College shuttle will expand its service to the Belle
Haven Branch Library in Menlo Park!
 
The shuttle offers students free shuttle service directly to campus from East Palo Alto and
Menlo Park. The shuttle operates from 7 a.m.-12:15 p.m. and 3:15-7:45 p.m. Monday-
Thursday through May 27, 2022. Visit canadacollege.edu/shuttle for the latest schedule
updates.
 
 

https://canadacollege.edu/shuttle/
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Cañada College Marketing Department
Building 8, Room 112 | (650) 306-3418
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